
              P&C Committee Meeting 

 

We would like to invite all parents, guardians, 

community members and interested parties to join  

our upcoming P&C Committee meeting! 

 

The meeting will be held on: 

Monday 2nd August 2021 from 5.30pm-7.30pm.  

As well as being a great opportunity to find out about (and contribute to!) all the 

exciting things we have planned for the school’s 60th Birthday celebrations and 

get an update on other P&C activities,  we will be hosting a gin tasting and 

providing delicious pizza to give you sustenance! 

CASAC staff will provide babysitting for those of you who would like to attend 

but struggle with childcare at that time. Please email 

anna.woodhouse@campbellpandc.com if you would like to take advantage of 

this. 

We look forward to seeing as many as you as possible there! 
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